
                         Newsletter to Parents 
 

 

                 January 21st 2020                                
 
Dear Parents, 
 

There is a lot going on so here are a few reminders of key dates and events for this half term. 
 

With best wishes, 
                             
 
Mrs A.T. Evans                                                           
Acting Headteacher    
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      CHATTERBOX 
 

Coffee and chat every Thursday 
morning from 9am – 10am  
in the dining hall 

 

Little ones welcome 

 – toys on hand! 

 
 
 

 

FIRST FORGIVENESS AND  
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

 
 

Letters have gone out to children in Year 3 about the programme for preparation to receive 
these sacraments for the first time. If your child is in Y4, Y5 or Y6 and has not made their 
First Communion, they are also invited to join the programme. Children MUST have already 
been baptised and evidence of this is required. Parents should collect an Enrolment form 
from the school office as soon as possible, and once completed, return this to school. 
Parents of children in Year 3 who want their child to join the programme, must also do this 
as soon as possible. The deadline date for completed forms is Friday 31st January. 

  

 
 

 

Class 14: Friday 31st January 
          Class 6: Friday 7th February 

 

Stay and Pray 
 

Thursday 6th February 
 
 
 

 

Sunday 9th February - 
Year 3 Enrolment Mass 

 

 

Class  Assemblies: 
 

Sunday Mass: 

 

 

 

 



AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS  

Miss Coogan  
Mrs Murray 

Year 1 Monday 
Jan 13th, 20th, 27th, Feb 3rd and 10th 

Reading 

Miss McAlavey 
Mrs Murphy 

Years 1 and 5 Tuesday 
Jan 14th, 21st , 28th, Feb 4th and 11th 

Cookery 

Thorndale Year 2 Every Thursday 
Jan 16th – Feb 13th; Feb 27th – April 2nd 

Tennis 

Miss North 
Mr Wadhams 

Year 2 Tuesday 
Jan 14th, 21st , 28th, Feb 4th and 11th 

Computer skills club 

Beth Tweddle 
Gymnastics 

Year 3 Every Monday 
Jan 13th – Feb 10th; Feb 24th – Mar 30th 

Gymnastics 

Mr McGarry 
Mrs Harwood 

Year 3 Thursday 
Jan 16th, 23rd , 30th, Feb 6th and 13th  

Media Club 
(stop frame animation; 
news and weather reports) 

Mrs. Gorman 
Mrs Christensen 

Year 4 Monday 
Jan 13th, 20th, 27th, Feb 3rd and 10th 

Science 
(Electricity) 

Mr. Reid Year 4 Tuesday 
Jan 14th, 21st , 28th, Feb 4th and 11th 

Tag Rugby 

Mrs Hayes 
Mrs Lambert 

Years 4/5 Tuesday 
Jan 14th, 21st , 28th, Feb 4th and 11th 

Chess 

Mr Heyes Year 5 Every Thursday 
 

Harp 

Tranmere Rovers Years 3, 4 
and 5 

Every Wednesday 
Jan 15th – Feb 12th 
Feb 26th – April 1st  

Dance 

Mrs McCannon 
Mr Richardson 
Mrs Evans  

Year 6  Every Monday from  
Jan 20th  –  4th May 

Maths 
 

Mrs Evans Year 6 Every Tuesday from  
Feb 25th – 5th May 

Reading 
 

Mr Maguire 
Mr Richardson 

Years 4/5/ 6 When arranged Football / Cross Country 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Parents 
of children 
   in F2. 
 

The Family Works assembly, based 
on ‘The Enormous Turnip’, and the 
follow-up workshop takes place this 
Thursday 23rd January at 9.15 in the 
school hall. 

 

  Parents 
of children 
   in Year 1 
 

Thursday 30th January 
Chinese New Year workshops 
Unfortunately, we can only cater for 1 
parent per child and no siblings because of 
space. Children whose parent cannot make it 
will not miss out – they will do the 
workshop with a teacher or TA. 
 

 

 

Half Term Break 
 

The children break up on Thursday 13
th
 February (normal time) as Friday 14

th
 February is an 

INSET Day for staff. We return to school on Monday 24
th
 February. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


